
August-October 2024
Officer Training

Meetings

Contact Me!
Email: katie@ktkey.org

Instagram: 
@katie.harper1
@ktkeydiv5a

Hi guys, school has started back
up and that means that Key Club
will be back soon. I hope
everyone is having a great start to
the school year and end of their
summer. This fall we are going to
have a lot of exciting events and
opportunities on the district level
as well as the work you all will be
doing in your clubs. If you have
not elected your officers for the
year I highly encourage that you
do so as soon as possible. Again
if you need any help just reach
out!

Calender of
Events

October 1st 2024
Annual dues payment

opens

October 2024
Trick or Treat for UNICEF

October 19th  2024
Dollywood Fall Rally

KATIEKATIE
KEEPING UP WITH 

Division 5A  August Newsletter

Back to School

October 15th  2024
Youth Oppurtonity Fund

Applications are due

March 2025
KT District Convention



At ICON we got to meet so many people
from all over. We learned so much and

got the opportunity to do a service
project as well as vote on amendments
and for international council. It was a

great experience and we hope to see you
there next year in Florida!

ICON RECAP



Contact Info

I am excited to work with you all
this year and to make sure we can

communicate, I need your club
contact info. If you have already
had elections, I would love it if

current officers or advisors would
send me your club officers' updated

information. Thank you! 

Fall Rally

Fall Rally 2024 will
be on October 19th

in Dollywood!
More details are to
come, but we hope
to see you all there.


